
From: Azmy Taha <  

Sent: June 22, 2021 3:44 AM 

To: clerk@hamilton.ca 

Subject: 1269 Mohawk Rd W Development 

Hello I am writing to share my opposition to the development of 1269 Mohawk Rd W. I think the plans 

are unrealistic and unsafe. I believe going through with the plans as currently outlined poses a threat to 

the neighboring homes. I think that the residents of this future development will be in danger when first 

responders are unable to access the property due to trying to put so much on such a small area. I am 

upset at the lack of consideration for the environment of the area as the large tree would need to be 

removed for this project.  Finally I am concerned that removing the home will destroy an important 

cultural and historic landmark that is important to me as a long time resident of the area. Please 

reconsider allowing this development to be built. 

Thank you, 

Azmy Taha 

 

 

 

mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca

